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Auckland Airport reactivates dividend 
reinvestment plan 
 

Auckland Airport has today announced that it is reactivating its dividend reinvestment 

plan (DRP) for eligible shareholders.  

Shareholders that previously opted into the plan will remain enrolled unless they 

terminate their participation online at https://investorcentre.linkgroup.nz/ or by 

completing a cancellation form available upon request from the company’s registrar, 

Link Market Services. 

Shareholders not previously enrolled who wish to participate in respect of the dividend  

declared for the six months ended 30 June 2023 will need to opt into the plan via Link 

Market Services’ website at https://investorcentre.linkgroup.nz/ or return a physical 

participation form before 5pm on 26 September 2023. The plan offer document and 

participation form are available on the company’s website. 
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